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October 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

YOUNG SHAKESPEARE COMPANY VISIT 
PERFORMANCE OF ROMEO & JULIET 

 
The Young Shakespeare Company will be visiting boys in Year 5 & 6 to perform Romeo & 

Juliet on Tuesday 7 November 2017.   

 

The performances are very interactive and boys will have the opportunity to demonstrate their 

acting abilities.  

 

The cost of the performance will be included in your Fee Notice.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Y Bonfante 
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